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May 25, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Neighbours, 

 

The Holy Name Catholic School Council would like to extend its gratitude to the many 

Community Corporate Companies and Families who sponsored the 50
th

 Anniversary 

Celebrations on May 25
th

, 2019.  This event was a great success with your help.  

 

On behalf of myself, the school council, the staff and students of Holy Name CES, we would 

like to acknowledge your generous donations. Without your help the event wouldn’t have 

been as successful.  

 

As a school built on the values instilled by our Catholic faith, we pride ourselves on the 

relationships we have with our families and surrounding community. This milestone is such 

an honour to have so many people rejoice in what has been done in the past and what we 

look forward to in the future.  As the school continues to grow we wish that these traditions 

continue.  

 

We are appreciative that so many people can come together and provide such a wonderful 

event for our school community.  

 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Cinti Pereira   Ms. L. Barone 

Carnival Chair   Principal 

 

 

 

 


